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29 September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear 
 
NHS Blood and Transplant (NHSBT) Commissioning Team plan to recognise those 
perioperative practitioners within the National Organ Retrieval Service (NORS) teams who 
have activity sustained the vital work of organ donation for a period of 5 continuous years or 
more. 
 
In celebration of the contribution made by these practitioners, we have introduced a 
Certificate of Recognition for those staff whose length of service in NORS is five years or 
more, as confirmed by yourself.  
 
The certificates are enclosed, we ask that you please find a suitably prominent opportunity to 
present them to your team members on behalf of NHSBT Commissioning with our sincere 
thanks.    
 
We shall also be writing to your NORS Lead Surgeon to bring awareness of this recognition.  
 
We intend to review this yearly to continue recognising the commitment of these 
practitioners.  
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 

   
 
 
Cecelia McIntyre   Sarah Beale 
Perioperative lead    Service Development Manager 
OTDT Commissioning Team  OTDT Commissioning Team 
NHS Blood & Transplant   NHS Blood & Transplant  


